
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 11-052 
 
DATE: November 11, 2011 
 
TO: B02 Surveillance Panel Chairs 
 
FROM: Jeff Clark 
 
SUBJECT: B02 Semi Annual Report 
 
 
 
 The semiannual report format for all B02 test areas (diesel tests) has been changed; all B02 
reference test activity is now summarized in a single combined report. The report is broken into relevant 
sections, and 'hotlinks' are embedded into the report for ease of viewing. The hotlinks will allow you to 
move from a test area summary to the corresponding control charts. The last chart for each test type has a 
'return' link which will take you back to the main report. Please contact me if you have any questions 
regarding the format or content of the report.  
 
 The October '11 semiannual report can be accessed from the link below:  
 
ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/B02SemiAnnualReports/semiannualreports/ 
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Attachment 
 
c: F.M. Farber, TMC 
 B02 Surveillance Panel Mailing Lists 
 TMC Website Semiannual Report Directories 
 
Distribution: Email 
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